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96 Miles Registration to take part in 
The Fell Pony Society Queen Elizabeth II Memorial Challenge
We are delighted you are taking part in the 2023 Fell Pony Society Challenge. Please complete the details below and arrange for them to be sent to your Area Group Representative. Please record your miles on the tracker form which is available on the FPS web site and the Facebook page“The Fell Pony Society Queen Elizabeth II Memorial Challenge”. The registration fee for each Fell Pony Society Member taking part in the 96 miles challenge is £5 (£10 if you are outside the UK, to cover postage of the rosette). 

We have ordered beautiful bespoke Queen Elizabeth II Memorial Challenge rosettes which will be presented at your Area Groups celebration. When you complete, please return your tracker form to your Area Representative by 31st October 2023 to receive your rosette with your Fell pony colleagues at an Area Event. 

Individual or Team Name   


Member Name(s) & FPS Membership Number(s) (please include all numbers if entering a team) 
Email (please provide one email for a team)  


Telephone No.  (please provide one number for a team) 


Pony Name(s)  
   

My/our Registration fee(s) paid to Area Group total £

	UK Area Representatives for the 2023 Challenge

	Scotland North
	Jacqueline Cheetham
	fellponies@btinternet.com 

	Scotland South
	Judy Fairburn
	knockwood@btinternet.com 

	North West
	Catherine Wrigley
	Catherine.wrigley@sky.com

	North East
	Eileen Walker
	Eileen@rackwoodfellponies.co.uk

	Midlands West
	Diane Key
	Diane@fellpony.me.uk

	Midlands East
	Kayley Radford
	kayleyradford541@gmail.com 

	South West
	Sue Howes
	Whereswoolly4@gmail.com

	South East
	Rowena Day
	Rowenaday_@hotmail.com 

	If you are not sure which UK Area you belong to, please consult the UK map in the Spring 2023 Magazine (p63), or the FPS web site, https://www.fellponysociety.org.uk/UKAreaSupportGroups.htm 

(on the Menu it is “Area Support Groups”).



	Overseas Contacts for the 2023 Challenge

North American entrants, please contact: info@fpsna.org. 
For more overseas contacts, please see the FPS web site, Overseas Affiliates: https://www.fellponysociety.org.uk/affiliates.htm 



Thank you for joining The Fell Pony Society 2023 Challenge. 
Don’t forget to share your progress on the dedicated Facebook Page. Have fun.
